
 
 

 
 

To,                     Dated-21/09/2024 
Sr. General Manager  
Listing Operations 
BSE Limited 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street 
Fort, Mumbai- 400001  
Dear Sir(s), 
  
Ref.-BSE SCRIP CODE- 544219, SYMBOL- VVIPIL 

Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window  

Dear Sir/ Ma’am, 

Pursuant to the Company’s Code of Conduct for Prevention of Insider Trading framed in 
accordance with SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, as amended from 
time to time, we would like to inform that the trading window for dealing  in the securities of 
the Company shall remain closed for all its Directors, Key Managerial Personnel, Promoters, 
Designated Persons, Connected Persons and their immediate relatives , from October 01st, 2024 
till completion of 48 hours from the announcement of the un-audited financial results of the 
company for the half yearly ended September 30, 2024 to the Stock Exchanges. 

The date of meeting of the Board of Directors to approve the un-audited Financial results 
(Standalone and Consolidated) of the Company for the half yearly ended September 30, 2024 
shall be informed in due course. 

You are requested to take the aforesaid on record. 

FOR & BEHALF OF  

VVIP INFRATECH LIMITED 

 

 

  

Kanchan Aggarwal 

Company Secretary Cum Compliance Officer 

Membership No. A70481 
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